
 

 

  

Wednesday 4th November 2015 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Prior to half term, I made you aware via the school’s newsletter that a Section 48 inspection 
took place on Wednesday 21st October 2015. This inspection was conducted by the Diocese of 
Lincoln with approved inspectors tasked with identifying the level in which the school is 
performing as a Church of England Primary School. 
 
The inspection was a full day which involved a review of the school’s performance, including 
time spent analysing school documentation, key stakeholders of the school talking to the 
inspector about key elements of school life and time for her to see the school for herself.  
 
As with OFSTED, there are 4 judgments that can be made following this inspection and in the 
previous inspection 5 years ago, the school achieved a GOOD grade. I am absolutely thrilled to  
be able to now make you aware that following this inspection, we have been graded as 
OUTSTANDING. We are delighted with this outcome and the report highlights many areas in 
which we have invested time and effort to develop this key area of the school.  
 
Ancaster Church of England Primary School is a school we should all be truly proud of and to 
receive this external validation further demonstrates our school strapline of ‘be the best you can 
be’. I hope you enjoy reading the report and want to take this time to thank you for your 
ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Sam Eden 
Head Teacher  
 


